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From: David Jones 

Sent: 16 April 2025 16:21

To: Planning

Subject: Application 2025/0484/P objection to the increase of the height of the blocks

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra 

care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.  

Re the formal objection to the revised planning application for the former 

Homebase / O2 Car Park site, which seeks to increase the height of the tallest 

blocks to 16 and 17 storeys. Please reconsider. 

Councillors, please listen to the views of the residents Re. the blocks being too 

high. 85% of residents responded to a Lib Dem survey stating they were opposed 

to the higher buildings and denser development. Therefore, please think again. 

David Jones 

 

 


